
From:   David Hagen   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 21, 2018

Subject:   FCC File No. 0013-EX-AL-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ben-

This is a one-time transfer of the experimental license between KUTI and Hydroid, however we can't say
100% that it won't happen again.  Not likely, but not 100% certain.

Mark Amend
KUTI


